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Council 9 December 2010 
 
Appointment of a Council member onto the Communications 
Committee 
 
Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Following the death of Patricia Blackburn, registrant Council member, a vacancy 
was created on the Communications Committee. 
 
In accordance with the process approved by Council in May 2004 for filling ad 
hoc vacancies on Committees, expressions of interest were sought from 
members wishing to serve on the Communications Committee. Four expressions 
of interest were received and these candidates were asked to provide a 
supporting statement as to their suitably for the position. 
 
The Chair of Council considered the applications and recommends that Joy 
Tweed be appointed to serve on the Committee for the remainder of Patricia 
Blackburn’s term i.e. until July 2011. 
 
Decision 
 
The Council is asked to agree that Joy Tweed should be appointed to the 
Communications Committee until July 2011. 


